June 10%", 2018

From The President:

A big Thank You to all of you who braved the elements and came to the Play Day and Meeting that was
held on the weekend of June 9™ and 10" at Debbie Empey’s beautiful ranch in Island Park. In spite of
the wet, blustery weather, those of us who came, managed to have a good time working dogs and
sharing friendship.

As always, a huge thank you to Debbie for allowing us to invade her home, share her beautiful
landscape, and utilize her great sheep. Several of us brought trailers and | hope we weren’t too much of
a bother! It was a fun weekend.

Be sure to check out the attached minutes, and also the website as there are many great clinics and
trials coming up. It is shaping up to be a busy summer and | hope to see you at some of these events.

“That’ll do.”

Val Gardner

President



Eastern Idaho Stock Dog Association
June 10*, 2018 Meeting Minutes
Meeting called to order 1:45 p.m.
Attendance: Val, Dave, Lonna Jean, Marina, Staci, Dave, Debbie

e Previous minutes were reviewed and approved
e Treasurers Report:
O Bank Balance is $2,399.98. We made a $809.07 profit on the Patrick Shannahan Clinic.
A detailed report is available upon written request.

Old Business:

e Logo: Marina has been working with a Graphic artist in Montana but they have not come up
with a good design yet. It was discussed and decided to use Debbie Empey’s artwork for a letter
head and to take the dog portion of her artwork and use that for a logo for hats, shirts, etc.
Marina will take this idea back to the artist and see what they can produce.

e Fair Report:

0 Dave needs a list of Volunteers for the fair by July 1°.

0 Course is not finalized, and he was requesting ideas and suggestions from the club.

0 Sheep will not be set out with dogs this year.

0 In an effort to increase funds, Dave feels we need to solicit sponsors that would either
sponsor banners, or advertisements in the fair book. Should we have a sponsor for the
High Point Novice dog?

0 It was discussed and agreed that it would be beneficial to involve youth handlers in the
fair. Dave will research ways to do this.

e Patrick Shannahan Clinic dates will be Oct. 6% and 7.

e Jack Knox Summer Clinic dates for 2019 are still unknown. Staci is working with Jack on this.
Jack has held January dates open for us if we decide to continue with a winter clinic.

e Lonna Jean requested that we standardize the clinic fees to $200.00 for a member and $225.00
for a non-member. The $225.00 would include a one year, single membership. It was agreed
that we make this change.

New Business:

e  Krissi Goetz asked if the club would provide a small sponsor ship for the Western Border Collie
Rescue calendar. Staci moved that we do so, it was seconded and approved.

e Liability Insurance was discussed in regards to The Outlaw Ranch, and it was agreed that we
would continue our liability Insurance through Hubb. The cost of the insurance is $867.00.

Mtg. adjourned 2:30 p.m.






